
District 14K Rally 
was held on 
Thursday October 25th at 
Salem UCC in Bath. Most 
clubs in the District were in 
attendance. Dinner  consisted 
of baked ham, chicken, mashed 
potatoes, green beans salad and 
rolls. A special treat of 
strawberry shortcake was 
served for dessert. 

Our very own District Governor Dan 
Lombardo, (aka Fred Flintstone, aka 
Thor) was master of ceremonies. DG 
Dan’s theme speaks of how Lions are superheroes and 
spoke on the importance of looking forward instead of 
the past.
The guest speaker was Lion Dennis Zehner from Sights 
for Hope.  

We had a very nice turn out to support “DG Dan for life”.

District 14K had a fantastic 
showing at the US/Canada 
Lions Forum.  There were 
10 Lions in attendance at 
the Atlantic City forum. 

They had so many 
learning sessions for 
opportunities to gain 
insight on new different 
ways to serve 
communities. 
Several are listed below:
-Attend public meetings in 
your community to learn of 
the needs in the 
community.
-Think of how to create a 
family space so parents 
and children can attend 
together.
-Create your own service 
tour by traveling to other 
clubs service projects to 
help.

-Hold a meeting to invite a 
representative from the 
public service groups, 
municipal, fire, police, 
library, school, chambers.
-Hold a meeting with 
hospital and mental health 
leaders to find what needs 
are
-Attend community events 
to build trust with 
community members.

So many other ideas were 
shared. It was well worth 
the time to attend this 
event. I would be happy to 
come to your club and 
share with your club other 
ideas and help you plan an 
event.

PDG Denise Shaffer

Lots of graduates from Lions University. Pictured is PDG Denise Shaffer. (front left)

”Lions are Superheroes” seems to be a running theme this year!
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Thank you to individuals and clubs whose donations 
this quarter totaling $4,541.02. 
Your donations are appreciated!

Do you know .. 
...over 820 million people in the world don’t have 
enough food to eat? 
...45% of children under the age of five die from 
nutrition related causes? 
...in the United States alone, one in nine people suffer 
from hunger?
...Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) offers 
grants to Lions Districts ranging from $10,000-
$100,000 to aid in eliminating Hunger?

Hunger issues are increasing steadily, and LCIF 
Hunger Grants can be used to support school feeding 
programs, food banks, feeding centers, and other 
hunger related supports. Hunger is a complicated 
challenge in that despite global production being 
sufficient to feed the entire population, chronic hunger 
remains a chronic problem. With political and 
economic instability, rising food and energy prices 
and climate change all being contributing factors, one 
fact remains prevalent—Hunger related challenges are 
urgent and cannot be ignored.
Your support of LCIF through your individual and club 
donations make these grant opportunities possible to 
help those who are experiencing food insecurities. If 
you have any questions, please reach out to PDG 
Debbie Lillegard, 14K LCIF Coordinator or research 
the LCIF website for more information.

Click on the link to view a Hunger video: https://
lcifpride.org/video/blueberry-orchard-in-albany/

Click here to donate now: https://www.lionsclubs.org/
en/node/13261

REMINDER - ASAP, please enter your club's LCIF 
Coordinator's name in the MYLCI Portal.

Thank you.

PDG Debbie Lilligard

LEHIGH VALLEY, PA, 
September 11, 2025 – 
Claudette Williams – a 
retired United States 
Army veteran and CEO 
of the Women Veterans 
Museum– has been 
elected to the Sights for 
Hope Board of Directors.

During her 30-year Army 
career, Williams was a Sergeant Major who led soldiers 
in missions to Iraq, Afghanistan, and several additional 
areas in Southwest Asia. She founded the Women 
Veterans Museum in 2019 to raise awareness of the 
pivotal roles that female veterans have played on and 
off the battlefield. Williams has also been a member of 
the Mount Pocono Borough Council since 2014.

Born in Jamaica, Williams immigrated to Brooklyn, 
NY, at a young age. She relocated to Mount Pocono in 
1994. She holds a master’s degree in Addiction 
Counseling and a bachelor’s degree from Grand 
Canyon University. Among her priority areas in the 
community are public education, the well-being of 
senior citizens, healthcare, and immigration.

The board elected Williams to a three-year term and re-
elected Board Vice President Devin Darby to a third 
three-year term during its September meeting 
Wednesday night.

The Sights for Hope Board of Directors oversees the 
organization’s operations, holds fiduciary 
responsibility, and provides strategic direction to ensure 
fulfillment of its mission and vision.

Sights for Hope empowers people to overcome the 
challenges of vision loss and promotes healthy eyesight 
throughout Pennsylvania’s Lehigh Valley and Monroe 
County. Sights for Hope educates people with limited or 
no vision about adaptive skills, improves their access to 
essential services, boosts their confidence and 
emotional well-being, and helps them obtain assistive 
devices. Sights for Hope also connects pre-kindergarten 
children to eye care and teaches people how to keep 
their eyes strong and safe. Founded in 1928, Sights for 
Hope is a member of the Pennsylvania Association for 
the Blind (PAB) and the national VisionServe Alliance.

ARMY VETERAN AND ADVOCATE 
CLAUDETTE WILLIAMS ELECTED 

TO SIGHTS FOR HOPE BOARD 

https://lcifpride.org/video/blueberry-orchard-in-albany/
https://lcifpride.org/video/blueberry-orchard-in-albany/
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/node/13261
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/node/13261
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Past President Jan Adams receives an award from the Veterans for her 
work with Project New Hope - a camp for disabled Veterans  and their 
families, which she organizes and conducts every year.

A new President was elected to the Beacon Lodge Board of Directors.

Flag is raised each morning, and 
retired each evening.

Only certified service dogs are 
permitted at Beacon Lodge Camp.

Congregating around the evening 
campfire, sharing stories of military 
experiences.

PNH Co-chairs, PDG Tom Jones and PDG Jan Adams, 
enjoyed the 5-day retreat with the men and women 
veterans. As always, we are great full for the donations to 
Beacon Lodge Camp and Project New Hope.

“THIS PLACE IS AMAZING”

“CHEF JASON MADE FANTASTIC MEALS FOR US”

“RELAXING AND FELLOWSHIP IS GREAT”

“THANK YOU, FOR HAVING THIS FOR US”

“CAN’T WAIT TO COME AGAIN”

Couple enjoyed fishing for trout in 
Beacon Lodge pond.

Even a prosthesis doesn’t keep this veteran from the zip line and climbing 
wall.

Veterans, families and two service dogs enjoyed the relaxation and camaraderie of fellow veterans.

Tye dying is a favorite activity for 
adults and children at PNH.

PA LIONS BEACON LODGE CAMP
WELCOMES DISABLED VETERANS  AT

PROJECT NEW HOPE RETREAT

TESTIMONIES
FROM

VETERANS
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District Governor’s Message
DG Dan Lombardo, Lehigh Township Lions Club

Annual Pennsylvania Lions
 Fall Leadership Symposium

October 4 & 5, 2025

State Council Meeting
October 31-November 1, 2025

VDG Training - Harrisburg
November 1, 2025

Executive Meeting
November 11, 2025

Cabinet Meeting
November 15, 2025

Charitable Enterprises Zoom Meeting
November 30, 2025

Next Tattle Tailer Issue: December 2025
Submission Deadline:  November 15, 2025

DATES TO REMEMBER

Hello Fellow Lions of District 14K,
The month of September was a busy month. I want to thank everyone that made the Rally a success! I have 

started my District Governor visitations. As I mentioned at the Rally, I would like to assist with at least one 
Fundraiser/Event held by the Clubs this year. I assisted at the Mountainville Club’s Sights for Hope boat outing 
sponsored by the Mountainville Club previously, but helped out this month at the West Lehigh “Night in the 
Country” and Bath Lion’s Community days. I will be helping the Kuhnsville Club with their Chicken BBQ this 
Saturday morning and the Richmond Lion’s Fish and Chips dinner Saturday night at the Washington Twp. Fire 
Company. I’ll be at my Club for Dreams come True Sunday. I’m also trying to attend some of the Club’s 
fundraisers as a participant. Unfortunately, it’s difficult when you are still working full time. The goal of this is to 
show the District Governor as someone who is there to help in any way, encourage Clubs to work together and let 
every Lion know how special you are to your Community.

As Thor stated, you are all Superheroes! We will not go the way of the DoDo bird as Fred Flintstone did with 
the Order of the Water Buffalo..

Thank you for all you do!
DG Dan

2025-2026 Peace Poster Contest

“Together As One”

Lion Mary Neher
Lions District 14-K Peace Poster Contest Chairperson

nehersurf@aol.com (610)360-6617

Deadlines for the 2025-2026 contest:
Purchase kits by October 1, 2025

Submit winning entries by November 11, 2025

The theme for the 2025-2026 Lions Peace Poster Contest 
is “Together As One.”

Peace Poster Contest kits needed to be ordered by Oct. 
1st but we can still send you a digital copy if needed. 

Participants can consist of a school class or grade, a 
homeschooling group of children, a Scout group, a church 
group, a YMCA or YWCA group, etc., and must be aged 11-
13.

Please contact me and let me know if your Club is 
participating, and if there is any way I can help you in this 
year’s Lions Peace Poster Contest.

http://www.lions14k.org/LCI/PALions_FallLadershipSymposium_202510.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/LCI/PALions_FallLadershipSymposium_202510.pdf
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LIONS CLUBS ACTIVITIES
Editor’s Note: Items are selected from M&A Reports, a month prior to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the editor. We will publish as much as space allows. 
Email to: lions14k.news@gmail.com  Photos of club activities with brief summary are wanted. Larger full page activities announcements will be uploaded to 
the district website and a clickable link (Identified in Blue) will be inserted under your respective club below.

REGION 1
EMMAUS LIONS: •The 2025-2026 budget was prepared and 
approved. •All State reports were filled and approved. •Three new 
members were installed. August 5th we participated in the Emmaus 
National Night Out. We handed out crayons, coloring sheets, pens 
and stuffed Lions. Our Leo Club also participated. It was a fun 
night, well attended by the community and our Lions/Leos. •Several 
members attended the Banner Exchange. •Approval was given to 
pay for an eye exam and eyeglasses. •Our annual golf tournament 
was held and it was a huge success. •Several members attended 
Slatington Annual Steak Fry.  •We also held our K9 Benefit Dinner 
and invited several families in need as well as our police, ambulance 
staff and EMT’s to join us for dinner. The event was very well 
attended and a success. •We resumed making hoagies/ham & cheese 
sandwiches as a monthly fundraiser. •Our clam chowder will be 
made on Saturday, October 25th..see any member for tickets. •We 
are planning on participating in the Emmaus Halloween Parade. 
•Our committees are busy planning for upcoming events. We 

continue to be busy and help those less fortunate. 
EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS: •Audit and Budget Meetings were 
held.  •Leo advisors helped with kickball at Lenape Park. •Drains 
were continued to be painted in the borough.  •Committee was 
formed for National Night event in Emmaus Borough.  •15 Lap 
Blankets were made and delivered to LVH Hospice.  •Members 
planned and participated in National Night Out in Emmaus.  •Bricks 
were placed at Emmaus Remembrance Garden for IPP Cindy 
Kaufman and long time treasurer Annette Roth.  •Picnic was held at 
Community Park.  •Plastic bags were collected for Emmaus Rotary 
Recycling Program.  •Planning is under way for Charter Night and 
Chicken Pot-Pie Bingo.  •Members attended Slatington Steak Fry.  
•Our club hosted the Zone Meeting on August 28th at St. John’s UCC.  
•Members and Leos helped at the Emmaus Lions Club Ham & 
Turkey Dinner.  •2 new members were installed at the September 
general mtg.  •Fruit and tuna were collected for East Penn Food 
Coalition.
ALBURTIS LIONS: No Report
KUHNSVILLE LIONS: •Club will be holding annual Chicken 
BBQ on October 4th. •Lions & Friends Christmas Party will be held 
December 6th.
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONS:
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONESS LIONS: Club will hold their 
Gift Card Bingo November 9th.
WEST LEHIGH AREA LIONS: •Presented 7 Lion Laird A Swartz 
Scholarships to recent graduates: 2 - 2025 graduates with 1 from 
Northwestern Lehigh High School and 1 from Northern Lehigh High 
School, 2 - 2024 year graduates with 1 from Northwestern Lehigh 
and 1 from Northern Lehigh, 2 - 2023 graduates from Northern 
Lehigh, and 1 - 2022 graduate from Northern Lehigh.  •Club 
members assisted NL Food Bank when needed.  •Food stand held at 
Citizens Fire Company #1 Community Picnic in Slatedale on August 
9, 2025 with club members volunteering.  •Mack Truck tour – 
August 10, 2025. 8 members attended as well as 3 guests.  •Regular 
club meeting held at Leaser Lake pavilion where West Lehigh Area 
along with Kempton Lions Club received a grant to build a pavilion 
with picnic ADA accessible path and picnic tables for public use.  
-Food stand held at Night in the Country in New Tripoli on August 
16, 2025 with District Governor, PDG, Club members and Leos 
volunteering.  •Food stand will be set up at The Large Flowerheads 
Concert on September 28, 2025 at Ontalaunee Park.  •Stand will be 
set up for the Pioneer Apple Festival on October 4, 2025 at 
Ontalaunee Park where we will be selling brooms.  •Taking orders for 

Pellman Desserts / Gourmet Cookie Dough from 9/16 to 10/7 with 
delivery in time for Thanksgiving. Payment due at time of order.  
•Eyeglass collection and Medical Equipment Lending Program 
continues.
SLATINGTON LIONS: Comedy Night March 7, 2026
UPPER LEHIGH LIONS: Hoagie Sale October 14th, place your 
order by October 6th. 610-799-3431

REGION 2
BATH LIONS:  Club hosted the concession stand for the borough’s 
“Old Home Weekend” event on Sunday September 21st.
LV SIGHTS FOR HOPE LIONS:  No Report
MOUNTAINVILLE LIONS:  No Report
WHITEHALL LIONS: Cash Bingo October 5th.
COOPERSBURG LIONS: No Report
HELLERTOWN LIONS:  No Report
SAUCON VALLEY LIONS: •Hellertown Community Day was 
held on August 16th at Dimmick Park in Hellertown, where Saucon 
Valley Lions served food and held a Blood Drive. •Our club 
members enjoyed getting together at the Lower Saucon Town Hall 
Park Pavilion on August 24th for a summer Picnic. •We recently 
adopted a Leader Dog Pup named Bobbi Jo, and continue to 
volunteer at the Iron Pigs games to fundraise for our community 
projects. •Our club held a fundraiser at Jersey Mike’s in Hellertown 
on September 9th. •Several of our members attended the District 
Rally on September 25th at the Salem United Church of Christ in 
Bath. •On September 27th our Club held a successful Purse Bingo 
fundraising event at Leithsville Banquet Hall, Hellertown. •Saucon 
Valley Lions will join the Hellertown American Legion Riders in 
holding a Breakfast on October 5th from 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM to 
honor our late Lion Silas ‘Red’ Rodenbach at the Hellertown 
American Legion (see flyer). All are Welcome! •Our first Regular 
Meeting of the year will be held at the Hellertown Diner on October 
6th at 6:15. •A McDonald’s fundraiser will be held on October 15th 
from 4-8 PM at the McDonald’s on Main St., Hellertown (see flyer). 
•On October 19th Saucon Valley Lions will sponsor and participate 
in the Hellertown Halloween Parade.
UPPER SAUCON LIONS:  No Report

REGION 3
BANGOR LIONS:  •Club proudly honored four members with 
Excellence Awards in recognition of their outstanding dedication and 
service.  Lion Letitia Shiner was celebrated for her leadership in the 
Leader Dog campaign. Through her creative initiative of 
handcrafting and selling pens, she has made remarkable 
contributions, sponsoring two Leader Dog for the Blind puppies, 
already progressing toward a third, and for her continued support of 
Leader Dogs for the Blind.  Her  commitment reflects the highest 
values of Lionism and truly embodies our motto "We Serve."  Lion
Laura Dario received recognition for her tireless commitment as a 
Leo Club advisor, as well as for being named her school district’s 
Educator of the Year—a true reflection of her passion for guiding 
and inspiring young people. Lions David Shiner and Gordy Wilson
were also honored for their many years of dedicated service to the 
club and the broader community.  The evening included the 
installation of the 2025–2026 club officers, performed by PDG 
Kathy Duelley. In addition, the club proudly sponsored a hole at the 
Beacon Lodge Golf Tournament and supported the District 14K 
Booklet with an advertisement.  •The Bangor Lions then continued 

http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Emmaus_HoagieAd_251025.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Emmaus_Chowder_251025.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLLC_PotPieBingo_251011.JPG
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Kuhnsville_BBQ_251004.jpeg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Kuhnsville_BBQ_251004.jpeg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Kuhnsville_ChristmasParty_251206.jpeg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/LehighTownshipLioness_GiftCardBingo_20251109.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Slatington_Comedy_260307.png
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/UpperLehigh_HoagieOrder_251111.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/WhitehallLions_Bingo_251025.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/SauconValley_Breakfast_251005.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/SauconValley_McD_251015.jpg
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LIONS WE’VE LOST

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Brenda King Allentown-Mountainville Lions

Stacy L. Mancuso  Emmaus Lioness Lions

Jacalyn L. McMahon Emmaus Lioness Lions

Thomas Frederick Rieger  Hellertown Lions

Donald Nowicki   Palmer Township Lions

Matthew F Brady   Saucon Valley Lions

Brian M Campbell    Saucon Valley Lions

Liz Thompson    Saucon Valley Lions

their community outreach at the Blue Valley Farm Show, where 
members sold pull-tab tickets, brooms, Leader Dog pens, and their 
ever-popular annual 50/50 raffle tickets. Ticket sales are ongoing, 
with the drawing scheduled for December 11, 2025.
MOORE TOWNSHIP LIONS: -  No Report
MOORE TOWNSHIP LIONESS LIONS: Club enjoyed a vibrant 
and productive summer, filled with community service and 
fundraising events that brought members together and supported 
local initiatives. On August 5, the club served food at the National 
Night Out celebration held at the Moore Township Recreation 
Center. The very next day, August 6, members gathered for the 
annual indoor picnic—a cherished tradition that offers a chance to 
relax, reconnect, and celebrate the club’s ongoing efforts. On August 
16, the Lioness-Lions partnered with the Moore Township Lions 
Club to sell food at Moore Township Community Days. September 
14 marked the club’s largest fundraiser of the season: The Moore 
Township Lion/Lioness Car Show. The event featured a dazzling 
array of vehicles, from vintage classics to modern favorites, 
accompanied by DJ entertainment, raffles, trophies, and our popular 
cabbage and noodles—always a sell-out hit with attendees. The 
Moore Township Lioness-Lions Club is currently participating in 
Boscov’s Friends Helping Friends initiative. For a $5 donation, 
supporters receive a shopping pass valid on October 22, offering up 
to 25% off purchases both in-store and online. Details are available 
at boscovs.com/friendshelpingfriends. For more info contact Karen 
484.695.4590, finkkarens@yahoo.com. The Moore Township 
Lioness-Lions Club invites everyone to its semi-annual Penny Party 
on October 26 at Klecknersville Rangers Hall, located at Routes 946 
and 987 just north of Bath. Doors open at 11:30 AM, with penny 
games beginning at 1 PM. Guests can look forward to basket raffles, 
door prizes, dinner raffles, delicious food, and homemade baked 
goods. For more Penny Party info contact Alice 484.714.7890, 
alicat412@gmail.com. This event promises to be a fun-filled 
afternoon.
RICHMOND LIONS:  No Report
BETHLEHEM TOWNSHIP LIONS:  No Report
EASTON LIONS: •Club collected food from two local Wawas with 
delivery to ProJeCt of Easton’s food bank on a weekly basis.
•Club collected food for Salvation Army at every meeting and 
delivered it afterwards. •Club packed food boxes for Meals on 
Wheels. •Club worked the concession stand at Miracle League 
baseball. •Past President Mike McNeil was awarded a Leadership 
Medal at the District cabinet meeting. •Club made $400 selling 
mums. •Club purchased eye exams and glasses for 3 clients of 
ProJeCt of Easton. •Held our annual club picnic. •Four members 
attended the District Rally. •Club will have an information booth at 
Porchfest on College Hill in Easton on September 28. We have also 
volunteered to help at the event.
NAZARETH LIONS: No Report
PALMER TOWNSHIP LIONS:  No Report
WILSON BOROUGH LIONS: No Report

LEOS
BANGOR LEOS: No Report
EMMAUS LEOS: •Club helped at UMYA kickball program on 
Wednesdays into August.  •Had a tent at Emmaus National Night 
Out, face painting, Cornhole game and handing out school supplies.  
•Helped at the Emmaus Lions Ham and Turkey Dinner.
FREEDOM HS LEOS:  No Report
NORTHERN LEHIGH LEOS:  No Report
NORTHWESTERN LEHIGH LEOS: No Report
PARKLAND LEOS: No Report
PEN ARGYL LEOS:  •Club had an active and rewarding summer, 
even though the school year came to an end the PAHS Leos have been 

giving back to our community in many ways.   •In early May, the 
Leos, in coordination with the Bangor Lions,  held a Bake Sale that 
raised $602, which was donated to the Mission of Love Food Hub, a 
local food pantry serving families in need. •On May 31, Festival on 
512 community event held by the Weona Park Pool Pals Leo club had 
a temporary tattoo booth for the kids. •Throughout June and July, 
members volunteered at St. Peter’s Garden of Grace, which supplies 
four area food pantries with fresh produce each week. Leos spent 
time weeding, harvesting, and preparing vegetables—helping 
distribute thousands of pounds of food to approximately 600 families 
this summer.  •Members also pitched in at the Plainfield Farmers’ 
Fair, assisting in the Women’s Kitchen by preparing over 200 
potatoes for the chicken dinner and helping with cleanup.  •In 
August, the Leos supported the Bangor Lions Club by selling brooms 
at the Blue Valley Farm Show.  •They also partnered with the Weona 
Park Pool Pals—helping run the duck pond stand during the Pen 
Argyl Park Labor Day Celebration, walking in the parade to collect 
donations, and supporting efforts to replace the Pen Argyl Pool.  •In 
addition, the club participated in two backpack giveaway events, one 
in Bangor and one in Pen Argyl, helping distribute more than 400 
backpacks filled with school supplies and other essentials to local 
students. Looking Ahead.  •The PAHS Leos have an exciting lineup 
of fall events, including:  •Assisting the Pool Pals with their bake sale 
on September 26. •Kicking off the annual Gertrude Hawk candy bar 
sale in early October, aiming to surpass last year’s total of 2,400 
bars.  •In the works, we are coordinating with the banker Lions club 
to have a combination. •Bake sale to benefit a local food and holiday 
drive.  •Volunteering at the Weona Park Pool Pals’ Spooktacular 
event on Saturday, October 25 at Pen Argyl Park, helping children 
paint pumpkins.  •Hosting the 2nd Annual Trunk-or-Treat in the 
PAHS parking lot on Sunday, October 26 from 3–5 PM.  We had an 
amazing start to the school year. We welcomed 14 new members, 
bringing our Leo Club to a strong 52 members. With so much energy 
and enthusiasm, we look forward to another impactful year of 
service!
SAUCON VALLEY HS LEOS: No Report
WHITEHALL LEOS: No Report
WHITEHALL - COPLAY:  No Report

Lion Pat Warnagiris  Lehigh Township Lioness Lions
Lion Ronald B Coyle  Moore Township Lions

Lion Lee Douglas Vogel  Slatington Lions

https://boscovs.com/friendshelpingfriends.
mailto:alicat412@gmail.com
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Lehigh Township & Slatington Lions “Walnutport Canal Days” October 18-19, 2025

Lehigh Township Lioness Lions “Walnutport Canal Days” October 18-19, 2025

Allentown-Kuhnsville Lions “BBQ Chicken Sale” October 4, 2025

Saucon Valley Lions “Fundraising Breakfast” October 5, 2025

Whitehall Lions “Cash Bingo” October 5, 2025

Emmaus Lioness Lions “Chicken Pot Pie Bingo” October 11, 2025

Saucon Valley Lions “McDonalds Fundraiser” October 15, 2025

Emmaus Lions “Hoagie Sale” October 20, 2025

Emmaus Lions “Hoagie Sale” October 20, 2025

Moore Township Lioness Lions “Boscov’s Friends Helping Friends” October 22, 2025

Emmaus Lions “Chowder Sale” October 25, 2025

Emmaus Lioness Lions “Chase the Chill” Scarf Giveaway  November 1, 2025

Lehigh Township Lioness Lions “Gift Card Bingo” November 9, 2025

Upper Lehigh Lions “Hoagie Sale” November 11, 2025

Kuhnsville Lions “Lions & Friends Christmas Party” December 6, 2025

Slatington Lions “25th Comedy Night” March 7, 2026

Slatington Lions “Holiday Decoration Replacement”

Click on the Blue Link for additional information or visit www.lions14k.org

Fundraisers & Events

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES

Bangor Lions Club
70th Anniversary

Allentown-Kuhnsville Lions Club
40th Anniversary

Hellertown Lions Club
100th Anniversary

Lehigh Township Lions Club
75th Anniversary

Saucon Valley Lions Club
77th Anniversary

October & November 2025
 HELP WANTED!

YOUR DISTRICT IS LOOKING TO
FILL THE FOLLOWING POSITIONS:

CONTACT  DG DAN LOMBARDO IF INTERESTED IN
TAKING YOUR SERVICE TO THE NEXT LEVEL

1st Vice District
Governor

2nd Vice District
Governor 

http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Lehigh-Slatington_WalnutportCanalDays_20251018.png
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Lehigh-Slatington_WalnutportCanalDays_20251018.png
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Kuhnsville_BBQ_251004.jpeg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/SauconValley_Breakfast_251005.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/WhitehallLions_Bingo_251025.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLLC_PotPieBingo_251011.JPG
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/SauconValley_McD_251015.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Emmaus_HoagieAd_251025.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Emmaus_HoagieAd_251117.pdf
https://www.boscovs.com/friendshelpingfriends
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Emmaus_Chowder_251025.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLLC_Chase_251101.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/LehighTownshipLioness_GiftCardBingo_20251109.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/UpperLehigh_HoagieOrder_251111.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Kuhnsville_ChristmasParty_251206.jpeg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Slatington_Comedy_260307.png
https://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Slatington_HolidayDecorations.png
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The Emmaus Lions Club, Emmaus Lioness Lions Club and the 
Emmaus Leo Club were in full force at the Emmaus National Night Out. 
The Lions handed out crayons and coloring pages as well as stuffed lions 
and pens. The Lioness-Lions handed out school supplies candy and 
stickers. The Leos were busy playing corn hole and face-painting with 
the kids.

Upper Lehigh Lions selling refreshments at the Parkland 
Football Game September 11.  

A recent meeting of the Upper 
Lehigh Lions Barbara Kintz 
explained the Family Promise 
Program. Club packed small kits 
for people in need. A great meal 
was served by the church and our 
Tail Twister Lion Phyllis Rumfield 
had a few stories for the group.
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The Emmaus Lions Club held their annual “Ham & Turkey Dinner’ on 
September 13th. Serving upwards of 300 dinners. Many that purchased 
tickets donated additional monies that helped us serve 24 of those dinners 
to families in need in the Emmaus and Macungie areas.

Easton Lions Club Fall Picnic 2025

Where’s “DG Dan for Life”?
He  made an appearance at the Emmaus Lion Club’s Ham & Turkey 
dinner. He was previously seen at the Banner Exchange in Lehigh 
Township. Looks like the culprit gave him a new costume to parade around 
in as he goes about his duties. “DG Dan for Life” was recently seen at the 
District Rally in Bath. Where will “DG Dan for Life” show up next?

The Bath Lions Club hosted the concession stand for the borough’s “Old 
Home Weekend” event on Sunday September 21st. Pictured are treasurer 
Joanne McFerren (l) and Lehigh Valley Sights for Hope, Pat Zajak, our 
club president Dan Golinski and fellow club member Jim Spengler 
pictured at our membership table. Other Lions from our club were in 
attendance inside the kitchen to help make this a successful event.
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Bangor Lions Club recognized members of their club for their exemplary 
service.Lion Laura Dario received recognition for her tireless commitment 
as a Leo Club advisor, as well as for being named her school district’s 
Educator of the Year. Lions David Shiner and Gordy Wilson  were honored 
for their 50 & 60 years respectively of dedicated service to the club Lion 
Letitia Shiner was celebrated for her leadership in the Leader Dog 
campaign. 

The Bangor Lions Club at the Blue Valley Farm Show serving their local 
communities. Pull Tab Tickets, Brooms, our Annual 50/50 Raffle, & Pens 
for Leader Dogs, a program to help those in need of a seeing eye dog.

West Lehigh Area Lions was selling  hamburgers, cheeseburgers, and hot 
dogs at the Citizens Fire Company #1 Community Picnic in Slatedale that 
on August 9. Club also sold brooms.
Top photo is Lion Billy Markell selling brooms. Bottom left photo is Lion 
Diane Folland, Lion Diane Calhoun, Lion Fred Folland, Lion Doug 
Kuntz, and Lion John Weremedic selling refreshments.

West Lehigh Area Lions sold brooms as well as hamburgers, hot dogs, 
pulled pork, turkey BBQ, and drinks at the “Night in the Country” in New 
Tripoli on Saturday, August 16. Pictured (bottom right) are from left to 
right in the back row: Northern Lehigh student Jayden, Northern Lehigh 
student Darian, Northern Lehigh Leo Adriana, and District Governor Dan 
Lambardo; from left to right in the front row: Lion Billy Markell, Northern 
Lehigh student Elaina, and Lion Fred Folland.

Saucon Valley Lions Cindy, Kathy, and Cheryl volunteer at an Iron Pigs 
game in September to help raise funds to support our many Community 
projects. 

Saucon Valley Lions recently held their Designer Purse Bingo. 
Donations for Morgan’s Magical Ears Non profit (l) and Bingo caller 
extraordinaire, PDG Scott Lohman. (r)
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The Tattle Tailer is published bi-monthly and emailed the beginning of the 
month to all subscribing Lions, Lioness-Lions and Leos in the District. It is 
also available online lions14k.org/newsletter/tattletailer.  You can elect to 
receive a notification by email when the Tattle Tailer is published by going to 
the District website and signing up on the mailing list subscription page.  
There is a link on the bottom of the Tattle Tailer page listed above that will 
take you to the sign-up page.

Email all bulletins, newsletters, activity reports to: lions14k.news@gmail.
com Deadline for submissions is the 15th of the month before the publish 
month.

DG Dan Lombardo, PDG Denise Shaffer, PDG Kathy 
Duelley, ZC Lion Joanne McFerren, ZC Lion Cindy 
Kaufman, ZC Lion Terry Paicer, ZC Lion Karlene Laub,
ZC Lion Kathy Fenstermacher, ZC Lion Ray Campbell,
ZC Lion Karen Brady PCC and Lion Joe Sizer.

Whitehall Lions Club - Club participated in National Night Out on August 
5th at Schantz Ave. Park in Whitehall.

Pen Argyl Leo Club - Throughout June and July, members volunteered at 
St. Peter’s Garden of Grace, which supplies four area food pantries with 
fresh produce each week.
Pictured are Leos Ella Garcias, Mia Albanese, Sydney Soos, Amber 
Gallagher, &Emily McHale standing in the garden for a group photo.

Pen Argyl HS Leo Club’s, Aubrie Marsh and Addie Sutton share smiles 
while giving kids free temporary tattoos at the first UME Backpack 
Giveaway. The PAHS Leos helped provide entertainment as 240 backpacks 
and other school essentials were distributed that day.

The Pen Argyl HS Leo Club 
supported the Weona Park Pool 
Pals in the Labor Day Parade, 
collecting donations along the 
parade route. Pictured: Ella 
Garcias, Reid Kotulka, Wesson 
Briedinger, Lily Markopolous, 
Aubrie Marsh, Addie Sutton, 
Sophia Markopolous, Maddie, 
Dietz, Tucker Schneck, Trexler 
Moore. 

Life is like a box 
of chocolates…
It's mostly filled 
with nuts!

The Pen Argyl Leo Club had a wonderful time volunteering at the Families 
First Back-to-School Bonanza,  where they helped provide backpacks and 
Second Life clothing to families in need. Pictured (left to right): Lilly 
Markopolous, Maddie Dietz, Addie Sutton, Sophia Markopolous, Sophia 
Miller, Aubrie Marsh, and Julia Warnken.


